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Recreation Director Report  
    

as of December 13, 2024  

Winter Programs and Registration 

 

 1. Winter Flyer was emailed to all families in Rec Desk on December 4th and 
includes 9 new programs being offered, as well as adding 4K age group for 
basketball camp. 

 2. Winter program registration opened on December 5th 

 3. Current programs and enrollment numbers: 

  a. Youth Basketball Camp 

   • 4K Coed – 5 enrolled 

• K-1st Boys – 7 enrolled 

• K-1st Girls – 5 enrolled 

• 2nd-3rd Boys – 7 enrolled 

• 2nd-3rd Girls – 8 enrolled 

  b. Youth Cookie Decorating Class – 0 enrolled 

  c. Free Game Night (family program) – 3 enrolled 

  d. Jigsaw Jam (family program) – 1 team enrolled 

  e. Junior Bakers (youth) – 2 enrolled 

  f. Step into Fitness (adult) – 0 enrolled 

  g. Stretch and Strength (adult) – 4 enrolled 

  h. Transformation Fitness Evening session (adult) – 0 enrolled 

  i. Transformation Fitness Morning Session (adult) – 0 enrolled 

  j. Zumba (adult) – 3 enrolled 

 4. A simplified winter flyer (1 page) was printed, separated by classroom and 
delivered to Dodgeville Elementary School for student take home folders.  
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Community Connections 

 1. I have met with multiple local businesses to introduce myself, get to know what 
the community already is offering and brainstorm some ways to work together 
with some of these businesses and programs in place.  

 

 2. Some of the businesses and organizations I have had the pleasure of meeting 
with thus far, some being more in depth than others but all really great to connect 
with: 

• Dodgeville Public Library 

• Dodgeville School District Athletic Director 

• Dodgeville Chamber of Commerce 

• Exhale Fitness 

• Merrimac and Main 

 3. I have also been meeting with local instructors for future potential programs.  

 

January 2025 Plan 

 1. Continue connecting with local businesses. 

 2. Familiarize with upcoming spring/summer leagues, pool info, etc.  

 3. Begin summer planning – programs, staff, activity guide, etc.   

 4. Winter programs are scheduled to begin in January, so will be monitoring 
registrations and visiting these programs as they occur.  

 


